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Working the International Membership

Table at the Info Fair
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September Meeting


Our first meeting will be September 15 at 5:00 in the UCHS Library. We will begin with snacks at 4:30. Donna Campbell will present the New Member Recruitment Plan that we will use at our November meeting. We will also have a ceremony to officially install our new members. Pat will give us an update on our clothes pantry. If you talk to former members, encourage them to come back to Beta Pi for our first meeting. 





�* Download the DKG app (through the Play Store or the App Store) if you have a smart phone. �*Make plans to attend the International Convention this July in Nashville,TN.�*Jensi needs volunteers for the International Convention�*Check out the members-only area of the DKG website.�(Username-member ID     Password-dkg2014society) �*Keep membership ID cards handy to register for events and access personal data and communities in the members- only area�*If your dues haven't been paid please do so before October 31st to Linda Baxter.








Scheduled Meeting – Sept. 14


UCHS Library 5:00 p.m. 


(Snacks at 4:30)


Sept. 25-26: State Committee Meetings


Oct. 1: Annual Dues must be paid


Visit Beta Pi: � HYPERLINK "http://www.xibetapi.weebly.com" �www.xibetapi.weebly.com� 


Xi State: � HYPERLINK "http://www.xistate.org" �www.xistate.org�


And : � HYPERLINK "http://www.deltakappagamma.net" �www.deltakappagamma.net� 








-Kim





   & Move





Happy Fall Y'all, �I hope everyone has had a wonderful summer, and a great start to the new school year. Thank you to everyone who attended the planning session at Lulu's Tea Room we had great fellowship with two of our newest members and accomplished planning most of our years activities.�This is going to be a great year in DKG! Remember try to recruit some of your friends to join our team!











� INCLUDEPICTURE "http://mohmaya.com/blog/wp-content/uploads/2011/09/headingBePositive.png" \* MERGEFORMATINET ���

















Sept. Hostesses: Pat, Donna, Susan





FYI from Kim





The Delta Kappa Gamma Society International promotes key women educators.
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� Xi State…Growing Possibilities





Beta Pi Newsletter





Xi State - Tennessee








Important Dates





Letter from Kim





Union County





Sept. 2015


Volume 10, Issue 2




















Beta Pi Newsletter   Page 2



















































































Dues





Attendance Drawing


We will again be doing an attendance drawing this year. Each time you attend a meeting, you can enter to win. 


                                   





Active Dues - $85


Reserve Dues - $58


You can pay part of your dues at the summer session if you would like.





       











         








SERC 2015








By Donna Campbell


Let me tell you folks, July in Savannah, Georgia was HOT! and not just because of the weather this year. The Southeast Regional Convention for DKG was held there July 14-18 and there were so many things happening it was hard to keep track. Sherrie and I attended workshops (she presented several as well) along with receptions and dinners with ladies from all over the South (and some from other parts of the country as well). There was also time for touring historic Savannah (with an amazing trolley driver from our home state “I’m just sayin’”), shopping along River Street, and more seafood than you could shake a stick at if you had one handy. Given the amount of rain every afternoon, an umbrella would have been more appropriate though. We even made it to The Lady and Sons for lunch with Paula Deen (her likeness at least). A fabulous time was had by all, with plans already in motion for the next SERC (possibly Charleston, SC anyone?) so mark those calendars now. We want to see you there! 
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Tennessee Dessert Reception Check-In ^


Annie looks good for her age! 





Legislative Update: 


EDUCATION TAX RELIEF


There are currently two bills which could provide tax relief for educators. The Educator Tax Relief Act of 2015 (H.R.2940) would make professional development expenses tax deductible.  The Tax Relief Extension Act of 2015 (S.1946) has been introduced; however, no summary of the provisions in the bill are available at this time. The bill would extend tax deductions for educators which expired in 2014.














